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May 23, 2014

Mr. Edward Randolph 
Energy Division - Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA 94102

WITHDRAWAL OF SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC AL 2588-E; MODIFICATIONS TO 
THE STANDARD CONTRACT FOR THE PURCHASE OF ELIGIBLE RENEWABLE 
GENERATION FROM THE RENEWABLE MARKET ADJUSTING PROGRAM

RE:

Dear Mr. Randolph

In accordance with GO 96.B, Section 5.3, San Diego Gas & Electric (“SDG&E”) hereby withdraws 
Advice Letter (AL) 2588-E filed on March 25, 2014. The purpose of AL 2588-E was to incorporate 
changes consistent with Decision (“D.”) 13-11-024, which conditionally accepted the 2013 
Renewables Portfolio Standard (“RPS”) plans for the three Investor Owned Utilities (“IOU”) which 
implements SDG&E’s Renewable Market Adjusting Tariff (“ReMAT”).

SDG&E is withdrawing AL 2588-E pursuant to Energy Division’s guidance that D.13-11-024 does not 
grant SDG&E the authority to update Time of Delivery Factors in the Standard Form ReMAT Power 
Purchase Agreement. SDG&E intends to re-file its Advice Letter to reflect only the updated standard 
term and condition (“STC”) for Green Attributes, consistent with D.13-11-024.

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, this withdrawal letter is being submitted in the 
same manner and served on the same persons as AL 2588-E.

CLAY FABER
Director - Regulatory Affairs

Cc: Maria Salinas, Energy Division 
Cheryl Lee, Energy Division 
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